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Attachment A

Waterville Housing Authority

Annual Plan
Fiscal Year 07/01/2011 – 06/30/2012

Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) Report

A goal of the Waterville Housing Authority is to fully comply with the Violence Against Women Act
(VAWA). It is our objective to work with others to prevent offenses covered by VAWA to the degree we
can.

The Waterville Housing Authority provides or offers the following activities, services, or programs, either
directly or in partnership with other service providers, to child or adult victims of domestic violence,
dating violence, sexual assault, or stalking:

Through cooperation with the local domestic violence agency and the Waterville Police
Department, any cases of violence as described are referred for assistance. The local
domestic violence agency is the Family Violence Project.

The Waterville Housing Authority provides or offers the following activities, services, or programs that
help child and adult victims of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, or stalking, to obtain or
maintain housing:

Program staff at the local domestic violence agency is aware of our housing programs and
make client referrals to our office. Apparently eligible clients are placed on our waiting
list.

For persons already living in a public housing or Housing Choice Voucher unit who become
victims as described, and/or those who cannot be immediately assisted, these are referred to
the above-listed domestic violence advocacy groups. An applicant or participant that is or
has been a victim of domestic violence, dating violence, or stalking is not an appropriate
basis for denial of program assistance or for denial of admission, if the applicant otherwise
qualifies for assistance or admission.

The Waterville Housing Authority provides or offers the following activities, services, or programs to
prevent domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, and stalking, or to enhance victim safety in
assisted families:

The same methods as described herein are used, making referrals to the above-listed
domestic violence advocacy group for counseling and support services, and attempting to
enforce orders of protection with the cooperation of Police Department personnel.
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The Waterville Housing Authority has the following procedure in place to assure applicants and residents
are aware of their rights and responsibilities under the Violence Against Women Act:

All residents and participants have been notified of their rights and responsibilities under
the Violence Against Women Act.

The orientation for new residents and new participants includes information on their rights
and responsibilities under the Violence Against Women Act.

The Admissions & Continued Occupancy Policy (ACOP), the Public Housing Dwelling
Lease and the Section 8 Administrative Plan have been revised to include screening and
termination language related to the Violence Against Women Act


























































